Problems for consideration:

- 1. Miss Higgins requests that the method of determining the point index outline on pp.43-44 of the catalog be changed as follows: Point value of grades A,3; B,2; C,1; D,0; F,-1; divide total points by total semester hours earned. This method, she believes, would greatly simplify the keeping of the record and prevent much error and confusion. Dr. Foard states that though there would be some variation from the old method in averages above or below one, there would be none when the average was one.
- 2. What grade goes on a students record when he repeats a course he has already passed? Should he be permitted so to repeat, or should he be required to register as an audit

Committees for problems mentioned in meeting of Dec. 10.

1. Mr. Dykema, chairman

Dr. Wilcox

Mrs. Bridgham

3. Dr. Gould, chairman (from Ex. Committee)
Dr. Smith

Mrs. Semans

The meeting was adjourned to Dec. 17, 1941: adjourned meeting not completed on Dec. 17, because of lack of quorum.